
 

 
 

Urgent Notice 
 

 

January 19, 2012    

 

TMX Crude Indices 1a and 1b for Jan 18, 2012 
 

 

Please be advised that the TMX Crude Indices for both the 1a and 1b indices are now 

correct in the Index Prices section of the NGX Trading Reports.  However the Index 

Price Details Report is still incorrect.  NGX is current working on the issue and 

notification will be sent when the report is correct.  A list of trades that comprise the 

Indices is available in the NGX Trades Report or contact the NGX Crude Marketing 

Desk.  NGX apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your NGX marketing representative 

or the NGX Help Desk at (403) 974-4357. 


